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 Our student assistance team (SAT) has been assessing struggling students, 

interventions and academic/attendance/behavior data to identify students who 

will benefit the most from mentors, including Mr. Mears, Mrs. Embry and Mrs. 

Chan.  Ten students are have been referred for our mentor program this 

month.  Our SAT team will meet once a month to continue to monitor, assess 

and provide more interventions. 

 Special Education failure report. 

 Year 2013-14 average failure rate = 41.2%  

 Year 2014-15 average failure rate = 31.75%  

 Year 2015-16 average failure rate = 23%  

 Our 2016-2017 goal is a 10% reduction from last year! 

 We are excited to have 45 Seniors take their first KYOTE test for college 

readiness in math, reading and English on September 22nd!  

 As of September 22nd, our teachers and staff have made and documented 719 

parent phone calls in PLP, as well as 136 other PLP contacts (e.g. direct with 

student, mail, email, etc.). 

 

 


